
Dear Solana Pacific 5th Graders and Parents,


 Welcome to 5th grade!  We are about to embark on an exciting year!  You will find out more about 
the school year at Back-to-School Night. The following is a recommended** list of supplies for your child 
to start the school year:


A sturdy 3-ring binder (2 or 3 inch) with at least 10 unlabeled dividers

Inexpensive earbuds or earphones (for iPad use)

Plastic zipper pouch for 3-ring notebook or small pencil container

Dry erase marker(s) and eraser for writing on individual whiteboards

Set of highlighters

Colored pencil set

Colored marker set

School scissors

Sharpened #2 or mechanical pencil

A book you absolutely, positively cannot wait to start or continue reading

A smile!


Thank you very much, and we look forward to seeing you next 
week!

The 5th Grade Teachers


* Your child is provided a free public school education, therefore all materials and supplies for your child's learning in the 
classroom are supplied by the school district.  We understand that parents often want to supplement these materials. 
If parents choose to provide optional items for their students, above is a list of recommended supplies.
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